
 

 

 

  

Leila Girdhar-Hill, SOE 
Learning Network 1 
1 Civic Centre Court, 2nd Floor 
Toronto, ON M9C 2B3 
Phone: 416 394 2038 

 

 

August 27, 2018 
 
  
 

 
Dear Parents and/or Guardians of Northlea Elementary and Middle School: 
  
The Toronto District School Board at its meeting held on Wednesday, July 11, 2018, approved a 
series of promotions and transfers and placements of school administrators within the system. 
At that time, it was announced that Vice-Principal Michael Sanders, will assume the permanent 
role of Vice-Principal of Northlea Elementary and Middle School.    
 
Mr. Sanders is an experienced teacher working with the Toronto District School Board for the 
past 10 years.  In addition to his teaching position at Military Trail Public School, he held the role 
of POR (Person of Responsibility – School Improvement).  Mr. Sanders is dedicated to 
providing an equitable, inclusive learning and working environment for students, staff and the 
community.  He is dedicated to student success and well-being and is eager to build strong ties 
with parents/guardians and to develop and maintain a strong, supportive school culture with 
students and staff.  Mr. Sanders is excited to continue his work with Principal Barbara Sandler 
and Vice-Principal Rachel Berger. 
  
We are pleased to welcome Michael Sanders and we anticipate the continued excellence that 
has been established by the Northlea Elementary and Middle School administration team.   
 
Sincerely, 

       
Leila Girdhar-Hill      Gerri Gershon 
Superintendent of Education     Trustee Ward 13 
Learning Network 1    
 


